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October 1, 1996
BULLETIN #780
RE: CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE BULLETIN 96-8

Attached is the California Department of Insurance Bulletin 96-8 regarding Assembly Bill 702. This 
Bill, which became law in 1995 and takes effect on January 1, 1997, requires all insurance agents and 
brokers1 print their license number on particular business correspondence, such as business cards, 
stationery, etc. 

Bulletin 96-8 addresses many concerns our Members have recently shared with us regarding this new 
law. Please read through the attached, and be sure appropriate staff in your office receives a copy. 

If you have further questions or comments, please contact Ilona Bovee, Nadine Watso, or myself, at 415-
434-4900. Thank you. 

Deanna M. Zanoni 
Director, Stamping Office 
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